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Fred Kenison
81 Sanborn Road
Concord, NH 03301

December 15, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

This project does not benefit New Hampshire. There is no way to have a positive result to a cost-
benefit analysis for NH, because the cost is high in terms of marred landscape and increased risk to
humans along the route from electromagnetic fields. High cost compared with no benefit.

I also question the legality of erecting massive towers in existing rights-of-way across private
properties. When those rights-of-way were bought, there was no way for the sellers to anticipate such
huge towers with such huge electric loads would ever be built there.

NH is being sold a bill of goods.

Please stick up for us.

Sincerely,
Fred Kenison
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